
 

 

In The News… 

                                    

 "Loving to learn as we build friendship and faith" 
 

 

 

This week in school  
We were all incredibly proud of our pupils at Sports’ Day, there was such a great atmosphere. The children showed such 
passion, determination and skill. Thank you all for supporting the event. Well done Team Donaldson!!  
Today some of our Year 4 pupils organised an ‘Origami Sale’ at breaktime. They raised £10 for the Hearing Dogs charity. 
They have worked so hard to organise this event, we are very proud of them! The event will run next Friday too, items 
on sale for 10p. 
This afternoon we had a whole school talent show. Three acts from each class were selected to perform to the rest of 
the school. We saw gymnasts, dancers, cheerleaders, singers and rappers! What a talented group of pupils we have! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Annual Questionnaire for parents and carers 
Each year we like to gather feedback from parents and carers about our school. We then use these results to make 
improvements and celebrate what is working well. We have sent home a paper copy with every child alternatively, we 
have emailed you a copy and this can be completed and returned electronically. Please email to office@sarum-st-
pauls.wilts.sch.uk  

 

 

PE Survey 
Each year we work towards a PE Kite Mark, once again we are aiming for GOLD! As part of the award we need to gather 
information from parents about children’s physical activity outside of school. Please follow this link and complete the 
survey, it will take about 3 minutes to complete. Many thanks in advance. https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/QKV9LTR  

 

Year 6 Careers Workshop 
We would like to run a careers workshop for our Year 6 pupils on Friday 21st July. If you are available to come into school 
between 1-2pm and talk to small groups about your career pathway and your role, please email Mrs Cookson. We are 
looking for a range of volunteers in a wide variety of careers. Thank you in advance!    

 

Class Photo Day Monday 3rd July.  
Please ensure children have their school jumpers and if it is PE day, children should wear uniform and bring their kits in. 

 

 

Meet the September Team 
Please join us at 2.45pm on the Key Stage 2 playground on the following days: 

September classes Parent/carer meet the team 

Year 1 Current Year R to meet Year 1 team: 18th July 

Year 2 Current Year 1 to meet Year 2 team: 12th July 

Year 3 Current Year 2 to meet Year 3 team: 5th July 

Year 4 Current Year 3 to meet Year 4 team: 6th July 

Year 5 Current Year 4 to meet Year 5 team: 3rd July 

Year 6 Current Year 5 to meet Year 6 team: 13th July  
 
 

 

Governor Vacancy  
We have a vacancy for a governor, a letter has been emailed out with more information. If you are interested in the 
position or would like more information, please email clerk@sarum-st-pauls.wilts.sch.uk .  
The closing date to express interest is Monday 10th July. If we have more than one applicant this will go to ballot, this 
will take place before the end of term. 

 

Transition Activities 
On Tuesday morning, classes will move up to their new classroom to meet their September teacher and TA.  

 

Forest School Sessions: Thursday 29th June – Year 4 (they will need a hat, sun cream applied, a raincoat and a water 
bottle).  
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Safeguarding 
Each week we share useful safeguarding information for parents / carers. The purpose is to empower you, 
raise awareness to protective measures you could adopt and provide up-to-date information on trends in 
order to safeguard your child.    

Photographs and School Events 

• You are welcome to take photographs / video footage of school events as long as this does not distract children 
from what they are doing or dampen the view for other spectators.  

• Photographs and videos are not to be shared with other people or on social media unless you have the 
permission of every child in the photograph.  

• Please note we have several children across the school who have not been given consent for photographs / 
videos.  

• If you are taking photographs and videos, we encourage you to ‘be in the moment’ and enjoy watching your 
child perform/compete through your own eyes rather than through the screen.   

 

FOSSP – Friends of Sarum St Paul’s 
School disco – Thursday 13th July - Tickets are available to purchase for £3.50 each at school.  Please either 
see Mrs Reeves in the playgrounds or Mrs Cookson in the office. 

 
 

Kind regards,  

Mrs E Weavers 


